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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LAURA LANE PARCEL 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2016 

 

The Westwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, February 23, 2016 at 7:30 PM in 

the Champagne Meeting Room at the Westwood Public Library Meeting Room, 660 High Street, 

Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application filed by the Town of Westwood, for Limited 

Environmental Impact & Design Review of an Exempt Use, pursuant to Section 7.3 of the Westwood 

Zoning Bylaw with shared parking on an adjacent property.  Any other zoning relief that may be required 

shall be considered.  

 

The Applicant is proposing to construct an approximately 1,000 sq. ft. building for use as a Girl Scout 

Meeting House, on a newly created parcel on Laura Lane, Westwood, MA 02090, also known as 

Assessor’s Map 16, Lot 451, with shared parking on the adjacent Hanlon School property at 790 Gay 

Street.  Both properties are in the Single Residence A (SRA) zoning district.   

     
The plans and application are available for inspection between 8:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m., Monday through 

Friday at the office of the Planning Board at the Carby Street Municipal Office Building or during regular 

municipal business hours at the Town Clerk’s office.  An electronic copy of the application can also be 

viewed on the Planning Board’s webpage under “Current Planning Board Applications” at 

http://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and 

make their views known to the Planning Board.  
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